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Dear Ambassador, 

I acknowledge receipt of your email communication received on 21 March 2024, 
which included a note verbale ref.: 19.5-2/173 dated 7 December 2022, presenting 
the candidature of the Republic of Estonia to the Intergovernmental Committee for 
the Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage for the period 2024 – 2028. 

Please be informed that your candidature is included on the list of candidates for 
election to the Intergovernmental Committee to be established during the tenth 
session of the General Assembly of the States Parties to the Convention for the 
Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage in 2024. 

Thank you for your interest in the Convention for the Safeguarding of the Intangible 
Cultural Heritage. 
 Yours sincerely, 

 Ernesto Ottone R. 

cc: Estonian National Commission for UNESCO (UNESCO Eesti Rahvuslik Komisjon) 


